
May 21, 2021

Upcoming Dates

May
21-PTO Night at the Movies 
     7:30 at Harlem Road 
     Church (rain or shine)

26-Last Day of School, 
      report cards will be sent 
      home with students

We would like to take a 
moment to remind you that our 
last day of school for students is 
May 26th. There will be a 2-hour 
early dismissal on the last day 
of school and students will be 

dismissed at 1:30 pm. The 
cafeterias WILL BE OPEN for 
lunch as normal on this day. 

Students in half-day 
Kindergarten (afternoon) will be 
picked up one hour earlier and 
begin their day at 11:35am and 
dismissed two hours earlier at 

1:35pm. Please contact your 
building’s office staff should 

you have any questions. 

August
18-First day of school
     
  

A note from Mr. Cox…
 It is hard to believe this is the final newsletter for 
the 2020-2021 school year. While many words 
could be used to describe the year, unique is the 
word the keeps coming to mind. When I retire, 
this school year won’t be a chapter, it will be 
several chapters , in my book. I’ve said it many 
time before, but again thank you for being 
flexible this year. We couldn’t have done it 
without you.

Community Corner

● Send in water bottles.
● Any change in 

transportation must 
have a note and from 
all parties involved.

● Pack extra masks.
● BWIS Families 

Schoology Group: 
V3N3-5462-JS4XK

April is the Month of the Military 
Child 

Our community is dedicated to supporting local 
heroes and this includes our local businesses, 

schools and residents.

The Purple Star Award for military-friendly 
schools recognizes schools that show a 

major commitment to students and 
families connected to our nation’s military. 
In an effort to better support students of 
military members in our community, Big 
Walnut Local Schools works to identify 

and inform teachers of the 
military-connected students in their 

classrooms and the special considerations 
and resources they should receive. 

This year Big Walnut Apparel has teamed 
up with Big Walnut Local Schools to show 

support of our military families. This 
fundraiser helps support that initiative. You 

can purchase a shirt or yard sign to show 
your support. There are also sponsorship 
options for the t-shirt and flat donation 

options available. 

Thank you for your support!  

Wear your shirt on April 15th!!!

http://bigwalnutpurpleup.com/

Quote of the Week

“One kind empathetic 
word has a wonderful way 

of turning into many.”

Mr. Rogers

Souders Spotlight…End of Year Fun

CARE. GROW. CONNECT.

Students will have the following lunch 
options daily:
1st Choice-Rotates Daily 
2nd Choice-PB&J Uncrustable
3rd Choice-Munchable w/ yogurt
4th Choice-Chicken Tenders
Students will also have a fruit and 
vegetable choices daily.

One kind empathetic word has a 
wonderful way of turning into many.
Mr. Rogers

Important Reminders
Next school year will begin with 
a staggered start for all 
students. Students will start on 
August 18, August 19, or August 
20. Look for more information 
on the district website and in 
the back to school newsletter.

4th graders painting 
their legacy piece.

Student council putting 
together kindergarten 

learning kits. 

4th grade celebration

4th grade celebration
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